The Rotary Club of Cooma Inc.

The Secretary

PO Box 14

COOMA NSW 2630

Phone: 0402 138 150

E-mail:

coomarotary@home.netspeed.com.au

Web: www.coomarotary.net.au

THIS WEEK'S ATTENDANCE: 32 members out of 47 = 68%

VISITING ROTARIANS: Nil

GUESTS: Alison (David H), Miranda Young, Dean Filmer, Bev Hampton, Jenny Clark, Sue McPhie, Matt Shirvington, Veronique (Club), Jackie Fox, Lesley Lloyd, Jono Forest

MEETINGS:

We meet every Wednesday

6:00pm for 6:30pm at

Dodd's Hotel

94 Commissioner Street Cooma

David H (Market Coord)

(Tony Slater), Tammy Filmer, Justine McKeogh (Peter A). APOLOGIES: David B, John C, Graham F, Lou M, Colin M. **LEAVE:** John Mercer, Monica A, Brian J, John M, Marco R.

WE ALSO MISSED: Nil

MAKEUPS: Nil

Duty Dogtor Iuno and July

Duty Roster June and	July			
Thought of the Week	Fellowship	Attendance		
John King	Margaret Echarri and Claire Neumeyer	June - David Epstein and Richard Lawson July - Neil Brown and Tony Slater		
Property	Introduction	Markets		
June - John Mooney and Lou Moore	John Vucic	June - Marco R (V), Margaret H, Wolfgang L, Joe V, Dave L, Alyson H-J (PA), Neil B (Coffee)		
July - Geoff Bowland and Graham French	Vote of Thanks Joe Vescio	July - Dave L (V), Mark C, Des T, Margaret E, Peter A, Alyson H-J (PA) Les Sutcliffe (Coffee)		

SOME SIMPLE RULES ABOUT ROSTERS

roger ph: 0407411422 or dgcooma@bigpond.net.au

GENERAL: Members rostered on and not able to attend are to make arrangements with another member to

MARKETS: Those nominated to tow the caravan or chuck wagon are to be at the Rotary shed no later than 8am. Ensure you get the key to the shed from David Holgate PRIOR TO THE EVENT SO THE EQUIPMENT CAN BE SET UP EARLY. If you are unable to tow the van or chuck wagon PLEASE ASK SOMEONE WHO CAN, or advise David Holgate before the event. Others nominated should be at the Park by 8.45am. The contact for making apologies and for notification of guests for dinner meetings is Darrell Gauk-

Weekly Bulletin



The Rotary Club of Cooma Inc.

Pride Of Work Awards



Awardees from left are Miranda Young, Bev Hampton, Jenny Clark, Dean Filmer

he Club's annual Pride of Work Awards were held on Wednesday 8, June with four very worthy participants attending the meeting with their respective nominators. First up was Miranda Young of PD Murphy's with her sponsor Matt Shirvington reading the citation he submitted in support of Miranda. Next came Bev Hampton of Cooma Community Health and nominated by Fay Fox, Allied Health Manager. Jenny Clark received her award after her citation was delivered



Host and Vocational Director Geoff Bowland

by Rotarian Tony Slater on behalf of Monaro Retirement Villas. Last but not least came Peter Allenspach who related the excellent work done by Dean Filmer who has worked for his organization since commencing and apprenticeship some years earlier.

Items of special interest:-

Issue: 8 June

- June Fellowship Month
- July Literacy Month
- August Membership **Extension Month**
- September Youth **Activities Month**
- October Vocational Service Month
- November Rotary Foundation Month
- December Family Month
- January Rotary Awareness

Inside this issue:

Pride of Work Cont.	4	
Member Happenings	2	
Gallery	3	
News	3	
Club Rosters	4	

Pride in Work cont.

aster of Ceremonies and Vocational Director was Geoff Bowland who with his review committee poured over submissions before determining the final awardees. Geoff introduced each of the awardees and their sponsors before



Thought of the Week - Seneca

The problem is not that we have a short time to live, but that we waste a lot of it.

Member Happenings

				M- 1
Anniversaries	Birthdays	Year	s of Serv	ice
David & Alison Holgate - 27 Jun Les & Jan Sutcliffe - 27 Jun	Brian J - 8 Jun Chris A - 12 Jun Marco R - 14 Jun Steve S - 18 Jun	Graham F Cheryl M Neil B Chris A Monica A	16 Jun 26 Jun 27 Jun 28 Jun 30 Jun	09 yrs 02 yrs 05 yrs

Gallery



News

GSE TEAM LEADER INTERVIEWS Because of clashes with some Club Changeovers the GSE 2011/2012 Team Leader Interviews will now be held on Sunday 17th July. Application closing date will be extended to 11th July. PDG Ian Sayers will welcome your assistance in ensuring that all members interested in the Team Leader position/s are aware of these changes and he thanks you for your help in this regard.

CHANGEOVER DINNER is no longer 29 June, it will now be on 6 July; 6.30 for 7 pm start at Dodds Hotel.

APOLOGIES to Rob Simms on 6452 2241 whilst Darrell is on leave.

Next week's program: Peter Cochran "Future of the Kosciuszko National Park"

Following week: Club Assembly - New Board "Where we are going in 2011-2012"

Bulletin Reporter - Des Trute Bulletin editor & production - Irene Shirvington